
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 8/16/2012 3:56:48 PM 
To: Sullivan, Timothy J. (timothy.sullivan@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: LLNL 

Thanks Tim. I understand the work load issue and the need for a vacation. A mailing 
by mid/end of September would be great. 

From: Sullivan, Timothy J. [mailto:timothy.sullivan@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, August 16, 2012 3:55 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: RE: LLNL 

Brian, 

I expect to mail mid to late September. 

I have an outline and have started writing, but I have a few other decisions I'm working on as well (today 
I'm preparing a privacy phase II PD for the next meeting). In addition, I am going on a one-week 
vacation in the first week of September. Still, I anticipate it will be short. 

I keep Audrey Lee in the loop on everything and work closely with her on all matters. 

Tim 

From: Cherry, Brian K [BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, August 16, 2012 3:35 PM 
To: Sullivan, Timothy J. 
Subject: LLNL 

Procedural question Tim - any ETA on when we can see a PD on the LLNL proposal ? 

SB GT&S 0203582 

mailto:timothy.sullivan@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:timothy.sullivan@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:BKC7@pge.com


PG&Els committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , ... , To learn more, please VISIT http://www.pge:com/about/eompany/pnvacy/customer/ 

SB GT&S 0203583 


